
 

February 14, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Caryn Tyson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 123-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Tyson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 116 by Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 116 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 116 would repeal certain obsolete or expired tax statutes.  The bill would also update 

definitions and remove outdated references tied to the obsolete or expired tax statutes. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates SB 116 would have no fiscal effect on state or 

local tax revenues.  The Department indicates the bill would have no administrative costs. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Jack Smith, Department of Revenue 

 Amy Green, KCC 

 Bob North, Commerce  


